
HOUSE OF BEAUTY

Back to beauty Covid-19 safe

Safety standards in the beauty industry are of the highest at the best of times and
there are always legal guidelines to be adhered to. WIth the pandemic, these
standards have been increased to ensure the safety of all customers and
professionals.

Please familarise yourself with the requirements set out by the government and the
beauty industry for personal care to take place in your home.

Pre appointment
● You will have to fill in a digital consultation form prior to your appointment.

The form will be sent to you automatically via email once your booking has
been made

● If you are having a lash lift, or any form of tinting, a patch test will need to be
carried out 24 or 48 hours prior to your treatment. There are more details on
patch testing requirements below

On the day
● You MUST be symptom-free on the day of your appointment: please inform

me on the day if you or anyone in your household is feeling unwell
● On arrival, I will ask you to scan the NHS QR code. This is required by law
● Ventilation is key to safety – please open windows and provide an area that is

well ventilated for the treatment to be completed

PPE
● You’ll be asked to wear a face mask – unless you are exempt due to certain

health conditions. Please inform me if this is the case
● I shall wear a face shield, mask and gloves during the treatment for added

protection

Hygiene

● All equipment and tools will be thoroughly disinfected before each
appointment

● Disposable couch covers and sanitised cleaning will be carried out to minimise
risk of infection

● Please provide your own towels/blankets for treatments such as facials, LVL  &
HD Brows

● I will need access to water for hand-washing before and after treatments



Patch test update & advice
Patch testing of tinting and perming products on eyelashes and brows is imperative
to ensure that you are not allergic or have a reaction to the products I will be using –
even if you have had a patch test before with someone else.

These are the requirements for patch testing:

Requirements

● For all new clients to lash or brow tinting, LVL lash lift or HD Brows with H-HoB
● You haven’t had a treatment for six months or more
● Tint patch test to be carried out 24 hours prior to treatment
● LVL patch test (includes tint if required)  to be carried out 48 hours prior to

treatment
● You’ve had a change in medical history – this includes having had Covid-19,

receiving a recent vaccine dose or taking new medication. This will be
covered in the pre-appointment consultation form.

Contact me if you have any further questions or concerns
liv@halohouseofbeauty.com or you can phone or message me on: 07545 542983.
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